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Dear Representative Helm and members of the House Committee on Agriculture, 

Land Use, Natural Resources and  Water, 

 

I appreciate your consideration of HB 4148. I believe this is a good bill for Oregon, 

and I hope you will vote yes in committee and on the House floor. The bill provide 

needed resources to combat diseases in our wildlife populations. If it helps our 

wildlife, and in my view our wildlife is a valuable resource, then I’m all for it. 

 

I thank you, and the 30 or so ducks overnighting in my pond also thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

John Drzal 

7845 Burton Pl SE 

Salem, Oregon 97317 


